
39 Sixth Street 

New Westminster, BC 

Canada V3L 0B3 

April 09, 2019 

Dr. James Olsen  

Dean, Faculty of Applied Science 

The University of British Columbia 

5000 – 2332 Main Mall 

Vancouver, BC 

Canada V6T 1Z4 

 

Dear Dr. Olsen, 

I hope that you are well. Enclosed is my report titled, “Proposal for the Construction of a Towing 

Tank at the University of British Columbia.” My proposal details the need for a Towing Tank at 

the University of British Columbia and I make a case for the construction of a new Towing Tank. 

The report shows that there exists a lack of Towing Tanks in Canada, that certain research 

opportunities are missed due to this lack of Towing Tanks and that there exists a market for the 

Towing Tank and that this market will offset the universities costs. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my report. I am eager to discuss my report with you in 

further detail should you wish. Please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 

kobierski.sm@gmail.com. 

 

Thanks kindly, 

 

Samuel Kobierski 

 

 


